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Melendez, Yadira

From: Cooney, Jim
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 12:27 PM
To: Cox, Andrew; Melendez, Yadira
Cc: Lopez, Faviola; Milano, Marissa
Subject: FW: BID #4 Mitchell RE 1537 W. Mitchell

Good afternoon, 
 
This is scheduled for he 28th  Can it be added in LIRA and to Legistar? 
 
Thanks 
 

From: Nancy Bush <nbush54604@aol.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 11:55 AM 
To: Cooney, Jim <Jim.Cooney@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: joseg.perez@milwauke.gov; Murillo, Maribel <Maribel.Murillo@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Re: BID #4 Mitchell RE 1537 W. Mitchell 

 
 
 
Nancy Bush 
Executive Director 
Business Improvement District #4 
823 W. Historic Mitchell St.  
Milwaukee, WI 53204 
(414) 383-6601 
nbush54604@aol.com 
 
 
On Tuesday, January 21, 2025 at 06:12:38 PM CST, Nancy Bush <nbush54604@aol.com> wrote:  

 
 
 
Hi, Jim, 
 
This is to advise you that my BID #4 Board of Directors supports 
MKE Ultra LLC's applications for entertainment and Class B liquor 
licenses for 1537 W. Mitchell Street. 
 
David Pacifico of MKE Ultra LLC indicated that you requested this 
letter from us. I attended the most recent Licenses meeting to support 
this business, and will attend the re-scheduled hearing at the next License 
Committee meeting. 
 
Please let me know if there is further information we can provide. 
Thank you. 
 
Nancy 
 



2

 
Nancy Bush 
Executive Director 
Business Improvement District #4 
823 W. Historic Mitchell St.  
Milwaukee, WI 53204 
(414) 383-6601 
nbush54604@aol.com 


